
Police  becoming  increasingly
concerned  about  welfare  of
missing 22-year-old man

UPDATE: Douglas Latona traced and
he is safe and well say police

Police  are  appealing  for  help  to
trace Douglas Latona who has been
reported missing from the Edinburgh
area. 
The 22-year-old was last seen in Willowbrae Road around 2am on
Sunday, 7 July, 2024. 

Douglas is described as white, 5ft9, medium to stocky build,
with short dark hair and heavy stubble.  

He was last seen wearing grey jogging bottoms, a grey Superdry
sweatshirt and a black leather jacket. 

Constable Jonathon Cox said: “We are becoming increasingly
concerned about Douglas’s welfare and are asking members of
the public to keep a look out for him and report any potential
sightings to us. 

“We  would  also  urge  Douglas  to  please  get  in  touch  with
someone to let them know he is safe and well. 

“Anyone with information is asked to call us on 101, quoting
incident number 1101 of Sunday, 7 July, 2024.” 
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